
GPU Nuclear Corporation

Nuclear :::ome: 48os
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

March 25, 1985
5211-85-2042

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Technical Specification Change Request No.110

Your letter of December 13, 1984 requested that we provide additional
information in support of Technical Specification Change Request No. 110
(TSCR 110). This TSCR would revise the Auxiliary and Fuel Handling Building
ventilation flow limits. Testing has confirmed that current Technical
Specification flow limits are adequate. We therefore withdraw TSCR 110 as
this change is no longer deemed necessary.

Sincerely,

L Q //. A./L4W
H. D. Huk 1
Director, TMI-1
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